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News 



· The I&I Funding Opportunity Announcement is now open. The Announcement was released on Tuesday, August 30, 2005, and pre-applications will be accepted until Tuesday, October 11, 2005 at 5:00 p.m. ET. Visit the I&I Web site for up-to-date information on the Announcement. Click here to view the current Announcement. 

· The I&I Web site features a new Technology Spotlight section on the home page. This feature will include updates on I&I grantees' developing technologies, including lab and field testing results and commercialization efforts. The spotlight section will also provide links to project fact sheets and grantees' company Web sites. Visit the I&I Web site to view the current Technology Spotlight on PowerGuard® technology from PowerLight Corporation. 

Technology Spotlight 



OGD's Technology Fits in with Conservation-Focused Market 
I&I grantee Opto Generic Devices, Inc. (OGD) has finalized a deal with a leader in air conditioning and refrigeration technologies. Given the renewed global focus on energy conservation, the timing is perfect for OGD's energy-saving AC retrofit unit to enter the marketplace. Once the product is commercialized and the partnership is made public, OGD hopes to work with the New York State Energy Research and Development Authority (NYSERDA) to provide attractive rebates to customers installing the unit.

Based in Van Hornesville, New York, OGD developed the A1 Silver Standard unit as a drop-in retrofit for fan coil units, providing existing systems with adaptive Variable Speed Drive (VSD). VSD technology continuously adjusts airflow speed to air temperature. Unlike fixed, single-speed motors that are unequipped to match their workload, variable-speed units are able to vary their speed and torque so that energy consumption is significantly reduced. In previous tests, the Silver Standard unit has reduced motor energy consumption by up to 60 percent. 

The A1 Silver Standard unit uses optically programmable controls without using complex digital, micro, or other electronic processors that can cause motors to overheat and generate loud electrical noise. OGD's retrofit unit will reduce energy consumption, improve indoor air quality, and reduce high noise levels caused by single-speed motors. By 2010, the total annual energy-savings as a result of this technology could reach 1.9 trillion Btu. For more information on this I&I technology, view the fact sheet at http://www.eere.energy.gov/inventions/pdfs/optogeneric.pdf. Visit OGD's Web site at http://www.ogd3.com/home02.html for additional information. 




